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To: Manchester City Council 

Licensing Unit 
Manchester Town Hall Extension 
Lloyd Street 
Manchester 
 

To:

 
 23rd May 2023 
 
 
Dear Sir 
  
Please accept this letter as formal notification that Greater Manchester Police wish to 
object, under Section 104(2) of the Licensing Act 2003, to the TEMPORARY EVENT 
NOTICE detailed below, as we are satisfied that granting the application under these 
circumstances would undermine the Licensing Objectives. 
 

PREMISES NAME:  NIAMOS 

ADDRESS: 

Chichester Road 
Hulme 
Manchester 
M15 5EU 

DATE OF EVENT: 09/06/23 – 10/06/23 

TIME OF EVENT: 1900– 0200 hrs 

 
 

GMP objects to the grant of this Temporary Event Notice on the grounds of 
the Prevention of Crime and Disorder, the Prevention of Public Nuisance and 
Public Safety. 
 
The application is seeking to allow the premises to host vinyl music night from 
7pm until 2am for up to 150 people. 
 
GMP have been made aware that recent events held at these premises have 
caused severe disruption and disturbance to local residents who have 
escalated their complaints to the local councillors. 
 
Specific issues that they have raised are as follows: 
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1. Illegal road closure of Warwick Street witnessed by a local councillor, a 

GMP officer and residents. 

2. Doors to the venue open with loud music and bass of equipment affecting 

the homes in the area. 

3. No identified smoking areas and customers outside residential properties 

disturbing residents. 

4. Cars parked in front of drives, illegally parked, people being loud when 

leaving the venue, playing loud music in their vehicles and loud banging of 

doors. 

5. Customers drinking alcohol in the street. 

6. Extending the hours agreed by the TENS. 

7. No communication with resident living around the premises. 

8. Drug taking and urinating outside the premises. 

9. No order for monitoring the events. 

 
 
To allow this event to take place would cause an unnecessary level of 
disturbance to the local residents and would therefore impinge on their quality 
of life. 
 
As such we ask that this TEN application is refused. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:………PC 17659 Isherwood…………………. (rank/pin/name) 
 
 
Date/Time 23rd May 2023 0815 hrs 

……………………………………………………………………………… 
 


